DO 1 2-359

Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
17 Sky Oaks Drive

Biddeford, Me. 04005

207-423-0215

stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

October 4, 2013

Debra Howland

Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re:  DW 12-254 - Forest Edge Water Company - Temporary and Permanent Rate Proceeding

Dear Ms. Howland:

On September 20, 2013 the PUC issued order no. 25,575 in DW 12-254 approving a
stipulation agreement. The order required the Company to “file with the Commission a
compliance tariff within fifteen days of the date of this order that reflects the new permanent
rates approved herein and only the approved changes to service charges, costs of collection,
access, and return check fees, and that does not reflect tariff provisions rejected in the preceding
analysis.” The company’s attorney has been out of the office and has been unable to review and
finalize the compliance tariff within the fifteen days. As such, the Company respectfully request
an additional 10 days to file the compliance tariff. If you have any questions or comments,
please call me at 207-423-0215 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,
Vv S C
S VS G
Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Nathaniel Sullivan



